
 

Dear Mu'mineen,  

 

If for any reason you may need to take your child/children home EARLY from 

Madrasah, you MUST please inform the teacher concerned AND the ADMIN 

STAFF, so that they may record that your child has left and is no longer in the 

building. 

 

This is of utmost importance especially if an emergency arises, e.g. in the case of a 

fire, where ALL the children must be accounted for. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  

 

With duas  

 

Wessex Madrasah 

08 March 2014  
 

 


